
Below please see another letter found on 'Doctors and Scientists Against Wood Burning' under Resources 
subheading Personal Stories 

What is happening to this woman is still happening in far too many communities.  

When will the great societal awakening, and resultant shift happen here in London, like it did with tobacco and 
lawn pesticides?  

It may not be so far away, and when it happens councilors, you will have begun saving lives, helped protect the 
environment, and made countless lives better, and that is a good thing for this community. 

 

We can’t open windows even late at night, because late-night burning is increasingly popular and we never 
know when we may be smoked out.  

I can no longer go to public outdoor events where wood is burned for cooking, such as art fairs.  

School bonfires have become the norm. I must use a mask, even going from my car to my house, to avoid 
wood smoke, because it is seemingly everywhere.  

More and more wood burning restaurants are routinely spewing wood smoke onto city streets, sidewalks and 
nearby neighborhood.  

When wood burning began to skyrocket, I researched the hazards of wood smoke.  

It was devastating to learn that it is chemically almost identical to tobacco smoke, which everyone should 
avoid.  

I believe that being forced to breathe wood smoke, even on my own property and public spaces, violates 
the basic civil right to breathe clean air.   

There are far more prudent alternatives to burning wood.   

Wood burning should be prohibited—especially in areas where people live in close proximity, because we 
all share the air.  

Julie Mellum 

 
 


